
Important Notice 

 

The Staff Selection Commission has received few 

representations from the candidates of Combined Graduate 

Level (Tier-I) Examination 2018 regarding change of options of 

some of their questions in their response sheets. The 

Commission has done due diligence and comprehensively 

examined the representations. None of the representations of 

the candidates has been substantiated and found to be correct. 

There has been a motivated effort by some vested interests to 

mislead the candidates in this regard. The Commission would 

be taking appropriate action against such mischievous 

elements in accordance with the relevant provisions of Law.  

 

 

                                                          sd/- 

 

 Controller of Examination   

                                                     04.07.2019    

 


